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[bookmark: _GoBack]Good news: On January 25, the CPR will push “camel case” changes for 85,000 student names that are now in all upper case.  This should not adversely affect LionPATH, but if anyone reports a change to names, it's because of this push.

Completed
· Decided: After verification with key offices, we will remove PIN from delegated access functionality when we release the new public website. The goal is to make delegated access as simple as possible.
· Presented LionPATH report to Faculty Senate
· Assigned checklist to 8,782 potential “no show” students on January 22nd.  Campuses and colleges are now working to remove students known to be attending classes.
 
In progress/ongoing
· Finalizing language for new public interface: public.lionpath.psu.edu slated to go live on 2/2/2018.
· Adding LionPATH jobs to Control-M scheduling system
· Gathering/refining requirements for admissions piece Early Admissions/Early Awarding to determine resource needs 
· Adding more LionPATH content to iTwo data dictionary
· iTwo dashboard showing student credit hour data
· Specifications for additional development pertaining to transfer credit and GenEd
· Launching requirements gathering for a work center for classroom scheduling

Upcoming

2/1   – Summer registration begins
2/15 – eSteward awarding begins
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